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September 19, 2022

CHECK OUT THE UPDATED WEBSITE!!

CLUB DISCUSSION & COMMUNITY EVENTS

YMCA Golf Outing, September 26, 2022, Clovernook CC
LeAnn Mann is collecting bottles of your favorite Wine for the Wine Wall

Coaches Challenge-Cocktails for a Cause, October 25, 2022
more information will follow

HONOR FLIGHT TRI-STATE

September 20th, October 25th
Tyler Barrett, Mt. Healthy High School will be a Guardian on September 20th, 2022

“Welcome Home Rally” after each flight at CVG Airport 9:00 PM
If you are interested in being a guardian, contact Tom Sullivan

SPEAKER/MEETING SCHEDULE

September 21 - John Galbraith, NCH Police Officer of the Year Recognition
September 28 - Gary Schroeder, Brian Slaven, Haubner Field Owner
October 5 - Tyler Gagnon, Seth Walsh & Tim Sexton, College Hill Urban Development
October 12 - Steve Lambert
October 19 - Ron Long
October 26 - LeeAnn Mann
November 2 -
November 9 - Tom Sullivan, Tyler Barrett, Mt. Healthy High School, Guardian,

Honor Flight
November 16 -
November 23 -
November 30 -

http://www.northwestexchangecincinnati.org

